Date: September 10, 2024

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From: State Procurement Office

Re: Awarded: MTS-MSP Multi-Temporary Staffing Services Managed Services Provider

The State Procurement Office has awarded the MTS-MSP Multi-Temporary Staffing Services Managed Services
Provider contract.

Contract ID Supplier Effective Date Initial End Date  Max End Date
Guidesoft Inc dba Knowledge
CTR073668 Services November 1, 2024 | October 31, 2026 | October 31, 2031

Non-Awarded Suppliers

22nd Century Technologies Inc.
ACRO Service Corp
Augment HR Solution LLC

Beattys Services Inc

Computer Aid Inc.
Datson360 LLC

Express Services Inc

Ingenesis

Motion Recruitment Partners

OST Inc

SearchPros Staffing

uWorkcom Inc. dba Covendis

Description:

The purpose of this Solicitation is to solicit the State’s Multi Temporary Staffing - Managed Services Provider for
Eligible Agencies, Employees, and the State of Arizona. The State of Arizona currently has a single Managed
Services contract with ACRO Service Corporation. This includes a series of categories and position types. The current
contract is based on a percentage markup over the pay rate per category model.

The intends to contract with a single Managed Services Provider (MSP) to provide the sourcing, assignment, and
management for all assignments regardless of personnel class or project for Multi-Temporary Staffing (MTS)
services. The establishment of a single Multi-Temporary Staffing services Managed Services Provider (MTS-MSP)
provides an efficient method to obtain Staff Augmentation and Project Based Consulting Services for the State
Agencies, Boards and Commissions, and State Cooperative Members and a method to achieve greater accountability
for the State regarding sourcing usage and usage of funding resources.



The State seeks an MSP to facilitate and support program-wide standardization, where applicable. Standardization
further supports the State’s goal of achieving greater accountability and financial efficiencies.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Amber Whitney at amber.whitney@azdoa.gov.



